
Science • Technology • Engineering • Math

Foothill College President  

Judy C. Miner 

Cordially Invites You  

to Attend an 

Open House
to celebrate the new Physical Sciences & 
Engineering Center (PSEC) — home of the 
Foothill College Science Learning Institute.

Tuesday, Feb. 26, 2013 
4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Foothill College  
Main Campus — PSEC Building

·· Program at 5 p.m.
·· Tours & Refreshments 

The Physical Sciences &  
Engineering Center

•	 �Integrated Instructional 
Technology & Classrooms

•	 �State-of-the-Art Laboratories	
& Equipment

•	 Unique Sustainability Features
•	 �LEED Silver Certified	

Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design

•	 Funded by Measure C

RSVP — Please e-mail your RSVP to Amy 
La Galante at LaGalanteAmy@fhda.edu by 
Friday, February 15, 2013 so we can send 
you a map and parking permit for the event.


